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Comments: | do not support the forest services intentions to change their plans to manage the Apache-
Sitgreaves Heber area wild horse herd. The 1971 act for wild and Free Roaming Horses (and Burros) should not
be violated and these animals deserve to remain free and not put in long term holding facilities or other methods
that just end up in their death. Only humane actions that result in these animals remaining free can be
considered. It is our responsibility as the dominant species on this planet to be respectful of the freedom of other
species of life on Earth. Do not reduce this huge issue to one of money. There are ways to generate money and
there are a great many of people that will freely donate to support money issues in this debate.



